
Subject: Re: [RFC][PATCH 3/4]: Enable multiple mounts of /dev/pts
Posted by [Pavel Emelianov](#) on Thu, 07 Feb 2008 10:50:46 GMT
[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

Cedric Le Goater wrote:

>>> Off-topic: does any of you know whether Andrew is willing to accept
>>> new features in the nearest future? The problem is that I have a
>>> device visibility controller fixed and pending to send, but I can't
>>> guess a good time for it :)
>
> I have the clone64/unshare64 syscalls ready for most common arches :
>
> x86, x86_64, x86_64(32), ppc64, ppc64(32), s390x, s390x(31)
>
> do you care to review or shall I send directly to andrew ?

I think you can send them to Andrew :)

> There's a freezer patchset also that I need to resend ...
>
> C.
>
>> Well even if Andrew won't take it I'd like to see it, so I'd appreciate
>> a resend.
>

Containers mailing list
Containers@lists.linux-foundation.org
<https://lists.linux-foundation.org/mailman/listinfo/containers>
